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Hello to all. 

 

We hope you are doing well? 

 

My wife and I come this morning to say, through this message, our sincere thanks to God, to the True 

Parents, to all the saints, to all the wise, to all the righteous, to all the prophets, to all the martyrs and to all 

our good ancestors freed, bless up and welcome, for our enthronement as CheonBo Couple by the True 

Parents of Heaven, earth and road mankind. 

 

Today Monday 10 October 2022 marks exactly 2 years since we couple CheonBo Rose and Jude TOGBI 

received this grace. Indeed on Saturday 10th October 2020, we were raised to this rank, after three (3) 

years of tribal messianism. 

 

We come before God and the Real Parents to repent with a sincere heart for not meeting their 

expectations. 

 

We pray and promise to God and True Parents to give the best of ourselves from this holy day which 

marks the start of our third year CheonBo couple mission, aiming to restore humanity. We will work for 

the ideal of God: one big family uniting heaven and earth. 

 

We also thank all the children of our Tribe (Blessed Families, and members who studied the Divine 

Principle) who have unhesitatingly believed in True Parents, and who have not traded their support to us. 

 

We pray earnestly for all these children blessing them before God and men that they will receive Heaven's 

support in their lives and wherever they go. 

 

Wishing a HAPPY ANNIVERSARY to all the CheonBo Couples around the world celebrating their 2nd 

anniversary today. 

 

May the Heavenly Father accompany us in the continuation of this noble mission. 

 

WOW !!!!\n WOW !!!!\n WOW !!!!\n 

 


